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5th April 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Next term, Year 3 will be learning about rainforests around the world and their importance. 
During this topic, we plan to visit The Eden Project on Monday 20th May. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to immerse the children in a rainforest environment and take part in workshops 
linked to their learning. 
 
Due to the location of The Eden Project and the workshops planned, we will be leaving 
slightly before the start of the school day, and returning slightly later too: 

The coach is due to leave school at 8:30am, so we advise that children arrive in 
their classrooms around 8:10am. 
We will return to school at 4:35pm. 

 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch with a drink, and a separate bottle of water. 
If your child normally receives free school meals, they will be provided with a school packed 
lunch. Please ensure your child has their rucksack with them to put their lunch and water 
bottle in.  
 
The children will need to wear normal school uniform; however, they can wear 
comfortable shoes suitable for walking around all day – such as trainers. Class Teachers and 
Specialist Teaching Assistants will carry first aid kits and any asthma medicines that children 
normally have in school.  
 
The cost for The Eden Project entry, activities and coach travel is £12.23 per child. Which is 
made up as follows:- 
 
Eden Project – £5.00 per pupil  
Coach Travel - £7.23 per pupil  
 
The school cannot fund this activity and without voluntary contributions it will have to be 
cancelled. You will be able to pay by instalments on School Money if you would prefer. 
 
In order to make a decision regarding the viability of the trip please indicate on the slip 
below if you are unwilling or willing to make a contribution. 
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You will be able to make payments on the school money system from today. Please ensure 
your payment is made by Monday 13th May. If you have any queries about payment or the 
school money system, please contact the school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

YEAR 3 – EDEN PROJECT 
 

 
Pupil’s Name: …………………………………………………………………..  Class: ………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
I will be unwilling or unable to make a full contribution 
 

I will be willing and am able to make a full contribution                                                         
 
 
Please put a ‘X’ in the box which applies and return the slip to school. 
 
If you would prefer to discuss this in person, including if you would like support with 
payments, please contact Mrs Copping in the school office. 
 
 
 
 

 


